
 

 

 

KEY DATES 

 
• 27th September – Macmillan Coffee Morning 
• 30th – 4th October – Kindness Challenge Week 
• 1st – 31st October – Black History Month 
• 3rd October – Nasal Flu Vaccinations 
• 8th October – Harvest Festival at Hanbury Church 
• 15th October – Year Two Class Assembly 
• 15th October – Parents Evening 3.30 – 6.30pm 
• 16th October – School Photographs 
• 17th October – Parents Evening 4.30 – 7.30pm 
• 11th – 15th November – Antibullying week 
• 3rd/4th December – Year Two Nativity Performance 
• 9th – 13th December – Curriculum Sharing Week 

• 17th December – Christmas Service at Hanbury Church 

YEAR 3 
Autumn Term  

 

“From 
Cave men 

to Cow 
Farmers” 

TOPIC OVERVIEW 

Pupils begin by learning about the 
history of Britain from the ice age 

onwards. They will study the 
Paleolithic, Mesolithic and Neolithic 

periods up until the Bronze Age and 
understand what changed in each to 

begin to develop early civilisations and 
move from hunter gathering to 

establishing settlements. Pupils will 
study key sites such as Skara Brae 
and Stonehenge and learn how they 

are still shaping our understanding of 
life in the distant past 

 

CLASS FOCUS 
 

 

Welcome to Year 3!  
 
The children have settled in very well into year 3 and are embracing 
the challenges moving to a new key stage brings. This week, we 
have spent time getting to know each other and have thoroughly 
enjoyed our first few days together.  
 
We have launched straight into our ‘From Cave men to Cow 
Farmers’ topic, and we were all very intrigued and excited when 
we received a letter with some interesting artefacts which we 
began to explore. During this term, we will explore life in 
Prehistoric, Stone Age and Bronze Age Britain and understand the 
significance of this period in history. 
 
Maths this year will begin with consolidation of the children’s 
previous learning of ‘Place Value’, in Year 2 before moving onto 
exploring and understanding numbers up to 1,000. Following this, 
we will then move on to developing our addition, subtraction, 
multiplication and division knowledge. 
 
This term our PE days are Thursdays and Fridays. On Thursdays, 
PE will be with Stellissa and on Thursdays we will have a focus on 
net and wall games with Miss Tonks. 
 

 

HOMEWORK 

 

 

A homework grid be sent home and is also be uploaded onto 
seesaw. 
 

 

 
 

 


